[image: ]


OFFICE OF THE PACIFIC GAMES
AQUATIC CENTRE
TUANAIMATO
info@samoa2019.ws 



20 December 2018

Media Release

Fexco Samoa Limited named Silver Sponsor for Pacific Games 2019

(PACIFIC GAMES OFFICE); The Pacific Games Office is pleased to announce Fexco Samoa Limited as the Silver Sponsor supporting the Pacific Games next year.

Speaking at the signing, Falefata Hele Matatia, CEO of Pacific Games office said “We are pleased to announce that Fexco has generously agreed to come on board as a Silver Sponsor for the upcoming games.”  

“We are very grateful for your support and we recognize the significance of your support and what it means to the progress of the games moving forward.”

Country General Manager, Fexco Samoa Limited, Molioo Fonoti Pio Molioo said “No1 currency is honoured to be a Silver sponsor of the 2019 Pacific Games. It will be our privilege to collaborate with the organisers and the community to bring forth the best in our athletes.”

[bookmark: _GoBack]“No1Currency honours the pursuit of excellence. We recognise the best in the Pacific and celebrate everything that is number one in our people!” said Molioo.

The sponsorship deal is valued at $200,000 and marks the success of an extensive sponsorship strategy set up by the Pacific Games Office for the Pacific Region’s largest quadrennial games.

The Pacific Games Office continues to be the key focal point for all matters relating to Samoa 2019 and continues to work alongside the Organising Committee Directors to ensure a successful Pacific Games next year.

The 16th Pacific Games will be held in Samoa from 7th – 20th of July 2019. It is the third time the event has been hosted by Samoa, with 2007 being the most recent and 1983 the first.
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